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From: Obegi, Doug <dobegi@nrdc.org>


Sent: Tuesday, June 4, 2019 4:28 PM


To: Maria Rea (maria.rea@noaa.gov); Howard Brown - NOAA Federal


Subject: Enclosures to letter to NMFS re ROC


Attachments: Enclosure 3.pdf


Dear Maria and Howard,


Per my last email, attached please find the third of 5 enclosures to our letter to NMFS.


Thanks,


Doug

--------------------

DOUG OBE GI 

Senior Attorney*

Water Program


NAT URAL  R ESOU RCE S 


DEF ENS E COUNC IL 


1 1 1  SUT T ER ST . ,  2 1 S T  F L OOR 

SAN  F RANC IS CO,  CA  9 4 1 0 4 

T  4 1 5 .8 7 5 .6 1 0 0 


DOBEG I@N RDC .ORG


NRDC. ORG 


Please save paper .

Think  befo re  p r int ing .


* Admitted to practice in California



